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Tuesday 16th April 2024  
 

Year 2 – Learning Journey 
        
Dear Parent/ Carers,  
 
The children in Year 2 will be studying ‘Reduce, Reuse, Recycle’ as their Learning Journey 
topic this half-term. To support their learning, they will be using recycled materials and 
turning them into sculptures in Art and a dog blanket in D.T.  
 
For the children to make these items, we are requesting that each child bring in one piece of 
clean, unwanted clothing e.g. a t-shirt and clean, rinsed out recycling e.g. milk 
bottles/cardboard boxes.  
 
We will require these as soon as possible so please save any items and bring them in! Please 
be aware that you will not be receiving the unwanted clothing back as it will be used within 
the blanket. 

 
If you have any questions, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Year 2 Team  
 


